
                                                                         

Response to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 2016 (Regulation 18) 

Stakeholder ID 1534 Name Sandra Lyfield   

 1 

Epping Forest District Council 
Representations to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 2016  

(Regulation 18) 

Stakeholder ID 1534 Name Sandra Lyfield   

Method Email      

Date 25/11/2016 

This document has been created using information from the Council’s database of responses to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 
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Letter or Email Response: 
Dear Sirs   I would like to strongly oppose the Council's proposed building plan to build on Debden's green space ie 
Jessel Green.  I have lived in Debden for 35 years and my family have used the Jessel green every day for dog walking 
and children's activities.  It would be absolutely devastating to see our lovely green developed into a concrete jungle.  
Debden has few open green spaces where I feel safe to walk alone.     There are already many housing projects in 
progress in Debden how many more can the area cope with -  it is already overcrowded and you cannot park anywhere 
as it is.  The schools are at full capacity.     EPDC need to look elsewhere to build such as Langston Road the under 
utilised  industrial brownfield land or the farmers fields adjacent to Davenant Playing fields.   Please confirm safe 
receipt.   Yours faithfully   …REDACTED…
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